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Participating in Worship:
Pastors: Michael Gewecke, Clint Loveall
Liturgist: Lynn Peterson
Children's Sermon: Kat Grems
Musicians: 
Organist/Pianist: Phyllis Attema
FPC Adult Chancel Choir (9 AM): w/ Scott
Whitacre, drums
FPC Adult Handbells (9AM)
Praise Team (11AM): Anna Coffin, Lisa
Frangenberg, Anna Frangenberg, Serena Hein,
Jody Jenness, Brandon Updegrove, Eric Hansen,
Kevin Grems                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

{Thank You} to all those participating in today's worship services!

FPC Adult Chancel Choir
   // Tribute to Armed Services
Welcome and Announcements
Greeting
Prelude
   // God of Grace & God of Glory Processional
Call to Worship
+Hymn 482
   // Praise Ye the Lord, the Almighty
+Opening Prayer 
Children's Time
+Hymn 304
   // Jesus Loves Me
Scripture Reading // Romans 8:12-17
                                               (page 1118 in pew Bibles)
Joys and Concerns 
  // Prayers of the People
  // Lord’s Prayer
FPC Adult Bell Choir
  // Three Patriotic American Hymns
Scripture Reading // Isaiah 6:1-8
                                               (page 680 in pew Bibles)
Sermon 
  // "Remember Your Call"  
Affirmation of Faith            
Offering 
+Hymn 525
  // Here I Am, Lord
+Benediction
  // Go Now In Peace
         (on screen or back cover of hymnal)
Postlude 
  
+ Those who are able are invited to stand.

Welcome and Announcements
Prayer
Songs // We Praise You
            // Lord, I Need You                                                                                            
Time with Young Christians
Joys and Concerns
Prayers of the People
Song // Only A Holy God
Scripture // Isaiah 6:1-8
Sermon // "Remember Your Call"
Pledges and Gifts
Song // Benediction
Blessing
“The Peace of Christ be with you...
and also with you.”
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VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL
VBS 2024: June 10-13 from 8:30am-11:30am

Register your 4 yr old - 6th
graders (grade entering in the
fall) using the QR code. Online
registration closes June 7th but
you can register day of June 10th.

VBS VOLUNTEER MEETING
Thanks to all those that have volunteered to
help with VBS! We will be holding a short
volunteer informational meeting and yogurt bar
on June 2nd at 10:15am in the large classroom
off the fellowship hall. We ask that all
volunteers please plan to attend!

CHURCH DIRECTORY UPDATES: LAST CALL
If you have updated contact information and
would like it included in our 2024 directory
update, please go to: fpcspiritlake.org/directory
and fill out the form by May 27th.

BREAK THE CYCLE 200 HOUSING
The BTC 200 mile bike ride raises funds to fight
sex trafficking and help victims, and FPC has
had the privilege of being significantly involved
in the past. The ride this year will happen on
Friday, June 21st and housing is needed for that
night and breakfast volunteers are needed to
cook omelets and provide food on the 22nd.  If
you are willing to house riders/families on the
21st, please let us know in the office what type
of accommodations & how many you could host.

Keith Brockmeyer recovering after
hospitalization.
Jim Avery with continued treatments.
Nor Top moved into the hospice care of
Ava’s House in Sioux Falls. 
Jonah Eldridge as he begins basic training at
Fort Sill in Oklahoma for the Army National
Guard.
Prayers for all those affected by the recent
tornadoes across the state.

Happy 80th Birthday to Beth Primavera! 
Please join Beth and her family for cake in the
fellowship hall this morning between services to
celebrate!

YOUTH/LAP QUILTS
The youth/lap quilts are ready to be sewn. They
can be picked up from the drawers in the
Fellowship Hall. Thank you!

LITURGIST VOLUNTEERS
We will be working on the new liturgist
schedule for the year soon. If you would be
willing to volunteer as a liturgist (to lead the
congregation in a couple of readings) for
worship services on Sundays please let us know.
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